
VTMS NEWS:  

Michael Davies Sends Congratulations 

 
Dear David,  

 have just returned from a very encouraging week with Una 
Voce Czech Republic. The news that you have given me is 
among the best that I have had for years, corresponding to the 

decision of Archbishop Pell to invite the FSSP into Melbourne. 
You must accept the Archbishop’s offer unequivocally and impress 
upon your members the need to give to a sacrificial extent if 
necessary to make a reality what you have fought for so long. The 
martyrs of England and Wales gave their lives for the Mass; they 
would have given all their material possessions to have been given 
what you have been offered.  
 
In Domino,  
Michael.  
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